Members of the SBHOA Board met in Executive Session on July 13 and July 16, 2022 to discuss dues in arrears and collections, including written and oral communication from legal counsel per C.R.S. 38.33-308 (3) f.  These matters are confidential so there are no detailed minutes per C.R.S. 38.33-308 (7). 

